BUAEO-ACC

N3aatenbcxni AoM «Bnaeo — AcC» — peaaKunsi n areHTCTeo

March 17, 1995

Dear RINALDO!

Publishing House «VIDEO Association» — editorial staff and agency

Thank You once more for your participation in our Festival in

Saint-Rafael.

We would like to see You again in the quality of one of the
judges of the 3-d Festival

{13-21

October,1995).

I'm sending to You our journal with the usual information about
Locarno. I1'11 be very glad to meet You in Moscow.

Last year I <couldn't
invitation by post was too late.

arrive to You

in Locarno because the
This year I'm looking forward to

visit your town and would like to get from you invitation by post

and by Fax: (095)

118-89-47.

Hope for further development of our contacts.

Yours faithfully,

Viadimir Borev

107066 Poccns, MockBa,

Yn. OnbxoBckan, a. 45, xB. 214.
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